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Freedom of Information Response
Our reference:  FOI 23-0736
[bookmark: _GoBack]Responded to:  29 March 2023


Your recent request for information is replicated below, together with our response.
Murder of Jean MacKenzie - 1941
With reference to the attached Highland News articles from 1941 pertaining to the murder of Jean MacKenzie, I seek information as to the official status of this case and whether it has ever been subject to any cold case reviews at all?
A suspect was arrested on 15th May 1941 but later released without charge. 
The Highland Archive Centre in Inverness has confirmed that, for some unknown reason, they do not possess the records of Beauly Police Station between 1935 and 1942.
For background, my research of the Newspaper archives was primarily to find out more information about a German Spy arrested in Beauly during WW2, but found nothing specific. However, I did come across these articles about the murder (both of these incidents were what my late Grandmother told me many years ago based on her recollections of 1940s Beauly at the time).
I suggest that advances in forensic science could provide more conclusive clues and leads in this old case, providing the evidence captured at the time is still intact).
I look forward to your reply in due course. If you have any records pertaining to that spy, I will gladly accept that to.
The death of Jeannie McKenzie, aged 7, remains unresolved and whilst unresolved murders are never closed, it is the case at this time that no new investigative opportunities currently exist to progress this investigation.
This of course would be subject to a review if any new information or evidence was to come to light.  There have been no recent reviews of this case. 

In respect of the enquiry as to whether we hold any information regarding the arrest of German spies during WW2, I can confirm we hold no information. As such, in terms of Section 17 of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002, this represents a notice that the information you seek is not held by Police Scotland.

If you require any further assistance please contact us quoting the reference above.
You can request a review of this response within the next 40 working days by email or by letter (Information Management - FOI, Police Scotland, Clyde Gateway, 2 French Street, Dalmarnock, G40 4EH).  Requests must include the reason for your dissatisfaction.
If you remain dissatisfied following our review response, you can appeal to the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner (OSIC) within 6 months - online, by email or by letter (OSIC, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, KY16 9DS).
Following an OSIC appeal, you can appeal to the Court of Session on a point of law only. 
This response will be added to our Disclosure Log in seven days' time.
Every effort has been taken to ensure our response is as accessible as possible. If you require this response to be provided in an alternative format, please let us know.
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